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Ref :  30  / WBLLROA / 2022-23                                     Date : Kolkata,  12th February,  2023 

 
To 

Sri Bhaskar Ghosh 

Convenor 

Joutha Sangrami Moncha 

                                                  Sub:  Support to the call for protest against Dearness Allowance being not  

                                                            paid by the Government 

                                                  Ref:  Your Letter dated 09.02.2023 

 

Sir, 

         We have received your letter inviting us to participate in the movement organized by the 

consortium of Associations against Dearness Allowance being not paid by the Government of West 

Bengal. 

 

          We as an association of the employees of this State of West Bengal bear the same pain. We render 

our full support to the cause. We will send our representatives on 13.02.2023 in support. With regards to 

the call of cease work given by you we will like to say that we deliver citizen services and our program 

are prefixed in advance. Our participation in cease work in such short time may adversely affect 

innocent people in General. Hence for this date we are not giving a call for cease work but few numbers 

of representatives from our end will be present on the day and successive days as evolves. 

 

 Wishing success and thanking you. 

 

                                                                                                     Sincerely yours,                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                               ( Sumit Mukherjee ) 

                                                                                                       General Secretary 

                                                            West Bengal Land & Land Reforms Officers’ Association          
                                                                   (Email id : wbllroa.80@gmail.com, Mobile : 8902296007) 
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